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 THE DOCUMENTARY ON THE FIRST 100 YEARS IS SCHEDULED TO BE 
COMPLETED SO THAT IT MAY BE SHOWN DURING THE OPENING CEREMONY OF 
THE OCTOBER, 2016 ALLIANCE CONVENTION IN SAN ANTONIO.    THE MEDIA 
PRODUCTION COMPANY HAS ALREADY COMPLETED THREE INTERVIEWS AND 
PLANS ON DOING FOUR MORE.  ALSO, THEY WILL BE TRAVELING TO SAN 
ANTONIO THE FIRST WEEKEND IN APRIL, TO TAKE PICTURES OF THE MENGER 
HOTEL, THEN TO MCALLEN TO FILM THEIR PAN AMEIRCAN DAY CELEBRATION.  
NEXT ON THE AGENDA IS LAREDO FOR THE DEDICATION OF THE REFURBISHED 
PLAQUE ON THE INTERNATIONAL BRIDGE AND THEN BACK TO AUSTIN FOR THE 
PAN AMERICAN DAY CELEBRATION IN THE CAPITAL CITY.  SEVERAL MEMBERS 
FROM OTHER TABLES WILL BE TRAVELLING TO AUSTIN TO BE INTERVIEWED AND 
TO ATTEND THEIR PAN AMERICAN DAY CELEBRATION.  AT THIS POINT THE 
FILMING WILL BE COMPLETE.  NEXT WILL COME POST-PRODUCTION ACTIVITIES 
WITH COMPLETION AND DELIVERY SCHEDULED FOR THE END OF AUGUST, OR 
EARLY SEPTEMBER. 

AS THE ONLY MEMBER OF THE HISTORICAL COMMITTEE IN AUSTIN, I WANT TO 
THANK SYLVIA WILLIAMS FOR SHARING HER KNOWLEDGE OF PAN AMERICAN 
ROUND TABLE AND WORKING WITH ME AND THE MEDIA COMPANY TO PRODUCE 
THIS DOCUMENTARY. 

 

JANET ROBERTS 
MARCH 5, 2016 

 


